
12/19/2023 – Infinite Campus Letter to Families 

Hello Frenchtown!  

Just a friendly reminder to participate in the Comprehensive Needs Assessment provided by the 

Office of Public Instruction, if you have not already 

done so.  https://montanaopi.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0ppbDFMo98Q3aMm This survey is an 

important component of the new school accreditation process and your input will assist the FTSD in 

enhancing the services for students, staff, and the community of Frenchtown. In January, the goal 

setting phase will begin upon the analysis of the assessment. We look forward to working 

collaboratively with the community throughout the accreditation process.  

 

Take care,  

Les 

 

 

12/19/2023 – Text Message to Families 

Hello there, 

Please check your email regarding the Comprehensive Needs Assessment Survey. Thanks!  

 

https://montanaopi.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0ppbDFMo98Q3aMm

